
Dear Friends and family of the Richard Murphy Hospice Foundation: 
 
   First, we would like to say that we hope everyone is safe and well from this pandemic.  
So much has changed during this year- our world, gathering spaces, our jobs, schools, 
and businesses.  But one thing that has not changed is our community and the love it 
has for each other.  The thought of “what if we never had a gala was something we 
never imagined would come true. Like the rest of community, we were faced with  
unprecedented times and a feeling of uncertainty especially regarding the Hospice 
House.  This is when all our wonderful 2020 gala sponsors stepped in and showed so 
much generosity and gratitude for our organization and house.  This outpouring of  
support makes the Richard Murphy Hospice House what it is today.     
 
   For the past Thirteen years, the Richard Murphy Hospice House has served over 660  
terminally ill residents and their families at absolutely no charge.  The House can do this 
through all the efforts of our supporters of the gala.  There are so many kindhearted 
people that assist us in our day to day operations.  A special thanks to our regular  
volunteers, lawn care, cooks, professional services, our Board of trustees, Gala Board, our 
Hospice House Staff, and many more.  Thank you to all our supporters who deliver 
household products and meals to the Hospice House.  They are greatly appreciated and 
needed by the grieving families.  Thank you to the different fundraisers that help raise 
awareness and money. 
  
    The loss of a loved one is so difficult, and our goal is to alleviate some of this burden, 
provide comfort and a beautiful home to the residents and their families.  24-hour  
caregivers, no financial burden, peace and comfort.  Thank you to our community that 
has made the operations of the house possible.  It is and honor and extremely heartfelt 

to care for those facing the end of life, and we appreciate the trust and confidence that families have given to 
the Richard Murphy Hospice House and our dedicated staff.      
 
    We look forward to moving into a new year.  While looking back at this difficult time, we will have an  
immerse feeling of pride and appreciation for our community, sponsors, donors, and each other.  We pray that 
everyone who has faced this pandemic in anyway either in sickness, hardship, or death, the strength and healing 
we all deserve. 
 
    Don’t forget to mark your calendar for next year’s gala on August 28, 2021.  The venue will be held, again, at  
the Chappapeela Sports Park.  The theme will be Pirates of the Caribbean.  Melissa Dufreche will be our  
gala chairman.  
 
“THE END-OF-LIFE DESERVES AS MUCH BEAUTY, CARE, AND RESPECT AS THE BEGINNING” 
 
Love and thank you,   
Jodee M. Hoover, Executive Director   
Donna Olivia, RN, Hospice House Administrator 
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2020 Bill Hood Car Raffle Winner 
Karol McKean

Thanks to Faller Road Candles for creating our own, personal 
Heaven Scent Candle.  This hand poured, 12oz. soy candle  
can be purchased at www.richardmurphyhospice.com or by 
calling 985-340-0860.

Kim Ridgell

To Order Your Brick Memorial, go online to: 

www.fundraisingbrick.com/online-orders/richardmurphy

Remembering 
a Loved One

The Richard Murphy Hospice 
Brick Memorial  

Honor the memory of your loved one 
with a memorial garden brick.  The 

Richard Murphy Hospice House will  
have bricks engraved with your loved 
ones name to be placed in the prayer  

garden at the hospice house.

Thank You to Our Fundraisers: 
Amy Durnin with Scents 
Lisa Saltaformaggio – Pampered Chef 
Velvet Duplechin – Sign Gypsies of Hammond

Special thank you to the following: 

• Carlos Notariano – Providing the landscaping  
  for our prayer garden 

• Dave Harvey – Maintenance of the lawn care  
  and the grounds 

• Cynthia Butler and Rodney Taylor for cleaning 
  our prayer garden 

• Northshore Community Foundation 

• Am Fund







Thanks to the following sponsors

Stage sponsored by Indoor Signage 
sponsored by

Gala Venue

press rintingX P
RMHF Website 

created by

Xpressions 

Salon 

Car Raffle sponsored by

Car Raffle Winner:  Patricia Thompson

Allstate Insurance Colby McCurdy 
Cashe, Coudrain, and Bass, LLP 
Corey Dufreche and Family 
Drake Law Firm, LLC 
Fay and Phelan Bright 
First Guaranty Bank 
Fisher Manufacturing Services, LLC 
Floyds Family Pharmacy/Ameracare Family Hospice 
George Ibert Jewlery, LLC 
Guerin Insurance Agency 
Harry Mckneely & Sons Funeral Home 
Huron Consulting Group 
In memory of Jane Lauderdale 
In memory of Monroe and Bernice Rougeau 
In Memory of  Tony Arnonie 
Judge and Mrs. Jimmy Kuhn 
Julian Dufreche Family 
Lindsey's Nail Bar, LLC 
LN Hughes Funeral Services 
Louisiana Dental Center 
Maureen Terese 
Megan Montz 
Michabelles Inn 
Modern Home Health and Modern Hospice 
Nick's Heating and Air, LLC 
Noland Stewart  Salon, LLC 
Pedelahore & Co., LLP 
Reimers Timber Department 
Ross Downing Auto Group 
Scott Nettles, Attorney 
Smitty's 
Steve and Wendy Lauderdale 
Stirling Properties 

The Azby Fund 
The Sims Family 
Townsend Cretin Homes 
Utility Metering Solutions/Invitobella, LLC 
Villamonte, LLC 
Zen-Noh Grain Corp 
Huntmar Development 
Kiwanis Club Of Ponchatoula 
Patty Hubert State Farm 
Ray Smith Memorial Fund 
Republic Finance 
Darrell Amar 
Jessica Smith 
Floyd Talley 
John Bohning 
Nick Olivia 
Regina Murphy 
Jenel Secrease 
Richard Mize 
Carlee White Gonzales 
Chuck Brister 
Patricia Westmoreland 
Susan Melancon 
William Wainwright 
Karol McKean 
Bob Mora 
Chuck Brister 
Belinda Vining 
Ricky Mannino 
Russell Ribando 
American Bank and Trust Co. 
Brandon G. Thompson Funeral Home 
Compassus 

Dr. Ryan And Carlee White Gonzales 
Drake Law Firm, LLC 
Gulf Coast Bank & Trust 
Harold's Plumbing, LLC 
Jenel Secrease, Attorney at Law 
McKneely Funeral Homes of Amite 
Michabelles Inn 
MKS Plastics 
New Centeury Hospice 
North Oaks Medical Hospital 
PAM Speciality Hospital of Hammond 
Parishes Supportive Living 
Pon Food Corporation 
The Pellichino Family/Joey Mayeaux 
Weiler Plastic Surgery-First Sponsor 
One Stop Party Rental 
Band Camp 
Rockstar Enterprises 
D’Ann Davis with Hampton Inn & Suites 
Texas Roadhouse 
The Daily Star 
Post Acute 
Historic Michabelles Inn 
Douglas Kent Jewelry 
Mulberry Tree 
Kayla Handbags 
Piggly Wiggly 
Daryl Smith 
Big Frog Custom T-Shirts & More 
The Rind Catering 
Ponchatoula Rotary 
Fidelity Bank/NOLA Lending Company 
Fundraisers 

Sponsors:



The Wine Pairing Dinner Features a Five Course Meal 
prepared by Chef Ryan Haigler

The Rind Cheese Shop and Catering • Music by Geaux DJ • Photography by J&A Photography

Friday, January 29, 2021 
6:00 p.m.

Historic Mihabell Inn* 
1106 S. Holly St., Hammond

Tickets:  $125 per person 
(To purchase a ticket, call 985-340-0860)

A Win Pairing Dinner 
t Celebrat th New Year

Special Sponsors

*Seating is limited due to Covid-19 guidelines and restrictions.

Owners:  Todd and Regina Delaune

All proceeds benefit the Richard Murphy Hospice Foundation.

Historic Michabelle Inn



The Richard Murphy Hospice Foundation 

Jodee McWilliams Hoover, Executive Director 

Donna Landry, RN, House Administrator

Board Of Trustees 
Sarah Drude, Chairman 

Destin Sims, Vice-Chairman 
Bob Mora, Treasurer

Jeff Cashe 

Don Fellows 

Amber Graff 

John Guerin 

Patty Hubert 

Donna Miller 

Robbie Van Mullem 

Jody Nunnery 

Nora Price 

Destin Sims 

Jessica Smith 

Patricia Westmoreland

Foundation – (985) 507-2629 

Hospice House 
1109 S. Chestnut Street • Hammond, LA 70403 

(985) 340-0860


